IN REPLY REFER TO:

UNITED STATES

DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR
RECEIVED

Minerals Management Service
5198
South Central Region MAR 151 2

Roswell District O. L. D

Roswell, New Mexico 88201

March 12, 1982

Mr. Perry R. Bass
P.O. Box 2760
Midland, Texas 79702

Attention: »r. Mike Cure

Gentlemen:

This letter is formal confirmation of my rescission of the March 10, 1982
approval for your Big Eddy Unit well No. 98 located in the NE4 sec. 29,
T, 21 S., R. 30 E., on Federal Lease NM-03297-B, as conveyed by telephone
to Mr. Cure cn this date.

Your cooperation is appreciated and we regret any inconvenience occassioned
by this error. All copies of this Application to Drill should be
returned to this office for apprropriate processing and approval.

Sincerely vours,

James A, Gilllham
District Supervisor

cc:
BLM

NMOCD

Mining Carlshkad
Albuquerque
Roswell Chroro
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